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Peabody Testing /X-F.ay Engineering Company
ATTN: Mr. Tom W. Cuthbertson
1118 Chess Drive
Foster City, CA 94404

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated June 23, 1978 requesting approval
of your Quality Assurance (QA) program as meetina the program require-
ments of 10 CFR 571.51.

In connection with our review, we need the information identified in the
enclosure to this letter. Please submit seven copies of your response
to the enclosed request for additional information within 30 days follow-
ing r.ceipt of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Mr. Fred Liederbach at (301) 492-7741.

Sincerely,

f& -=k
C arles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS

Enc h .e:
Request for Additional

Information
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PEABODY TESTING /X-RAY ENGINEERING COMPANY (71-0064)

"."pUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Your response to Section 7 " Audits" is too ifmiting. Your
'annual audits should be carried out to verify compliance with

all aspects of your quality assurance program (including manegerie:.1
and administrative controls) and to determine the effectiveness
and adequacy of your program. Please expand your response to
provide such ccmmitment.
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